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You are receiving this newsletter because you have registered as a member of The 

Xchange network for Dorset families with children who are disabled or because 

you have asked to receive a copy. If you no longer wish to be registered with The 

Xchange or to receive the newsletter, please send us an email with your details and 

marked óunsubscribe meô to info@xchangeonline.co.uk 

News and information across 

Dorset (and beyond) for 

children who are disabled and 

their families and carers 

Short -breaks for May half -term  

It looks like bright times are ahead, as 

restrictions are beginning to lift and the 

days become warmer. After such a 

challenging year, Itôs key that we all 

remember the importance of short 

breaks.  

Short breaks allow you to spend some 

time apart from your child so you can 

have a break, and your children can 

enjoy some new experiences and have 

fun.   

Remember, you can search for short 

breaks and other activities taking place 

this half-term on the Family Information 

Directory. 

Search for activities here  

mailto:info@xchangeonline.co.uk
https://familyinformationdirectory.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/kb5/dorset/fsd/results.page?familychannel=400&qt=short+break&term=&sorttype=relevance
https://familyinformationdirectory.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/kb5/dorset/fsd/results.page?familychannel=400&qt=short+break&term=&sorttype=relevance


The Dorset Outdoor Education Service is running a range of fun activity 

days for 7 -17 year olds with mild to moderate disabilities.  

 

Information for parents/carers 

Sessions will run from 10am to 2.30 pm (please bring own lunch, snack 

and refillable water bottle). Groups will be small, no more than 6 per 

day, and there will be one tutor to three children. All our staff are trained 

in first aid and all activities are fully risk assessed. All sites are suitable 

for visitors in wheel chairs and have an accessible toilet.  

 

Booking 

Each activity day costs Ã6 per participant. Please get 

in touch if you have difficulty paying as we want all 

families to have the opportunity to book. Refunds can 

only be made if you cancel more than one week prior 

to the day, or if we have to cancel. Please call 01929 

552265 to book.  

What happens if the activity I want is full? 

We have a waiting list and if someone cancels we 

will offer the space to someone else! 

Dorset Outdoor Education Service  

Short Breaks June 2021  

Water Sports Adventure - Weymouth Outdoor 

Education Centre 

Friday 4rd June ages 7ð17 years 

Learn new skills on the water with our paddle 

sport activities followed by centre based 

challenges and activities. (Wet suits provided)  

Camp Fire Fun -Carey Outdoor Education 

Centre, Wareham 

Wednesday 2nd June ages 12ð17 years 

Try your hand at archery on one of our 

woodland ranges. Then fire lighting followed 

by some camp fire cooking.  

Climbing and Team Challenge -Weymouth 

Outdoor Education Centre 

Thursday 3rd June ages 7ð11 years 

Enjoy an adventurous day climbing on our 

traverse wall and 6.5m rock tower. Have fun and 

work as a team to solve exciting challenges!  
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How to get involved !  

Call us to find out about what is on and how 

we can support your child. You can tell us 

which activities youôd like to book. After we 

have confirmed a space you will be e-mailed 

an online booking and consent form. Once we 

have this we will e-mail all the information you 

need for the day and the online payment link 

(Ã6 per child per day, but please let us know if 

this is tricky). 

How to find out about whatôs on! 

¶ Join our mailing list to get our leaf-
lets directly- call 01929 552265. 

¶ Find information in the Xchange 
newsletter. 

¶ You can also find out more from 
the Family Information Directory. 

Family Information Directory  

https://familyinformationdirectory.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/kb5/dorset/fsd/home.page
https://familyinformationdirectory.dorsetforyou.gov.uk/kb5/dorset/fsd/home.page


Find out more  
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The Remix are recruiting!  

The Remix is an inclusive 

performance group who meet monthly 

in Weymouth and Verwood. We are 

on the lookout for young people aged 

12- 18 years who like to perform. We 

are just about to start rehearsals for 

our next production which will be 

taking place as part of the Inside Out 

Dorset Festival in September. The 

Remix welcomes young people of all 

abilities, and we have a team of 

support staff to ensure that everyone 

can take part. The Remix is funded by 

Dorset Council's Short Breaks 

initiative and Children in Need. 

 

For more information about the group 

and previous shows have a look at the 

Activate Performing Arts website  

https://activateperformingarts.org.uk/take-part/the-remix-the-premix/
https://activateperformingarts.org.uk/take-part/the-remix-the-premix/
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